
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

10. JOINT CITY COUNCIL/ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY PUBLIC TRANSPORT STRATEGY 
REVIEW 

 
 The Senior Transport Planner Team Leader informed the Board of the updating of the 1998 Joint City 

Council/Environment Canterbury Public Transport Strategy: Our Future, Our Choice.  The Board 
decided: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Board forward to the City Streets Unit the Board’s submission to the Environment 

Canterbury Annual Plan on public transport and urge an upgrade to New Brighton as a 
suburban interchange. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


